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September 2, 2014 by normandy.roden [2]

Two members of the Office of University Controller recently helped kick off the 2014 Colorado 
Learning & Teaching with Technology (COLTT) Conference in Boulder.

We received very positive feedback on the Infographics session – “1,000 Words are Worth a 
Picture” – delivered by Director of Finance & Procurement Business Services Normandy 
Roden and Strategic Communication Technology Manager Travis Chillemi. The one-hour 
session discussed tips and tools for creating visually-enhanced communications.

The annual COLTT Conference brings together almost 500 faculty, staff, and students from 
the Rocky Mountain region and beyond. Next year’s event will be held in the Wolf Law 
Building on the Boulder Campus on Wed, Aug 5-Thurs, Aug 6, 2015.
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